Village of Empire Deputy Clerk

From: Robert Hall <za@villageofempire.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2024 10:39 AM

To: Village of Empire Deputy Clerk; Bob Chase; Carey Ford; John Collins; Maggie Bacon;
mellibee24@gmail.com; Peter Schous; Phil Deering

Subject: Re: ePacket

Dear Empire Planning Commissioners - [REMINDER]

My apologies for being unable to attend the scheduled public hearing this evening regarding the
proposed zoning ordinance text amendments.

Simply put, if enacted, this would allow a combination of uses in the Industrial zoning district subject
to discretionary review standards by the PC.

IF the PC acts to recommend adoption, we will need to forward a 'draft' copy of comments from the
public hearing with the proposed ordinance language to the Leelanau County Planning Commission
for a mandatory 30 day review period. Afterwards, it can be placed on the Council agenda for formal
adoption if desired.

Thank you for your understanding.

Bob

On 02/06/2024 9:54 AM EST Village of Empire Deputy Clerk
<deputyclerk@villageofempire.com> wrote:

Second set of minutes are now included. Let me know if you would like me to bring you a
paper packet to the meeting.

See you tonight.

Alacia Acton
Village of Empire
11518 S. Lacore Rd.
P.O.Box 253
Empire, M1 49630

Pe 2/6/24

(231) 326-5466



